
Foreclosure Prevention Housing Counseling and Legal Services Request for Proposals 

Cancellation of Solicitation 
This notice serves to alert applicants that effective November 9, 2022, the Foreclosure Prevention Housing Counseling and Legal Services Request for Proposals is cancelled. 
MFA has determined that it is in its best interest to cancel the above referenced solicitation and to further evaluate the need for foreclosure prevention housing counseling and/or legal services to address the needs of HAF eligible New Mexicans. 
Some or all of the services procured for may be resolicited at a future date.
Date RFP Issued:  January 19, 2022, reissued August 9, 2022
Date Cancellation Notice Issued:  November 9, 2022

Any inquiries regarding the program or the RFP should be directed to:
Amanda Mottershead-Aragon at aaragon@housingnm.orhg 

